


  
Immediately following that comment you will see my name and the statement I am supposed to have 
made i.e..,...."Ms NORRIS:  I have seen cases where mum is about to give birth.............."etc.   
  
Could you please ensure that my name is replaced by that of my colleague Dr Elspeth McInnes, as it 
was she who made all comments in those two paragraphs before David Shoebridge speaks. 
  
Having spoken to you this morning I am now aware that we have 21 days from receipt of the 
transcript and questions of the committee, which will be emailed to us possibly by tomorrow. 
  
I appreciate that you will ensure that both our Chairman, Charles Pragnell, (cc'd in this email), and I will 
receive this important email, understanding that I will be in Perth for possibly two weeks. 
  
  
With sincere thanks 
  
  
Niki 
  
  
  

Niki Norris 

Vice Chair National Child Protection Alliance 

  
  




